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NEW SERIES OF RTÉ ONE’S ‘AT YOUR SERVICE’ 

LOOKING FOR HOSPITALITY BUSINESSES TO TAKE PART 
 
Renowned hoteliers John and Francis Brennan are searching for hospitality and tourist 
businesses to take part in the newest series of ‘At Your Service’ for RTÉ One. 
 
John and Francis want to pass on their knowledge and understanding of the hospitality 
world and are looking for businesses who are ready to take their faciliAes to the next level 
and develop their product. They are seeking a range of hospitality businesses, from brand 
new start-ups to properAes with ambiAous expansion plans. 
 
John and Francis are searching for a variety of businesses to apply, spanning everything from 
hotels, guesthouses, B&Bs, bars and restaurants, historic houses, hostels, farm 
diversificaAon projects to caravan sites. Francis Brennan says; ”Any type of hospitality-based 
project will be considered, as long as they will benefit from our advice.” 
 
Maggi Gibson, ExecuAve Producer says, “This new series is a wonderful opportunity for 
hospitality owners to work with John and Francis to explore new approaches, systems and 
strategies to deliver a quality service for their customers. We’re planning to produce four 
one-hour programmes, following a different business in each episode.” 
 
We are par6cularly looking for projects beginning in autumn 2023, with a view to 
opening/launching in Spring/Summer 2024. If you are the owner or manager of a hospitality 
business in Ireland and would like to get involved with this once in a lifeAme opportunity 
Waddell Media would love to hear from you. Please contact Maggi Gibson, 
maggi@waddellmedia.com or Orla Cumming, orla@waddellmedia.com to find out more. 
 

 


